

JOHN GLENN OHIO

July 26, 2011

The Honorable Tim Johnson, Chairman Senate Committee on Banking, Housing and Urban Affairs 136 Hart Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

The Honorable Richard Shelby, Ranking Member Senate Committee on Banking, Housing and Urban Affairs 304 Russell Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Dear Chairman Johnson, Minority Leader Richard Shelby and Committee Members:

I write to voice my strong support for Richard Cordray to lead the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau.

Having known and observed numerous officials over my many years in the public arena in Ohio, I can say with great certainty that Rich is a true stand out. His track record as a County Treasurer, State Treasurer and State Attorney General has been stellar. He has consistently shown the qualities that are sorely needed at all levels of politics and public life: civility, integrity, fair-mindedness, pragmatism and the blessing of a great intellect.

Rich is a perfect fit for the important role for which he has been nominated. He will ably serve our nation's consumers. Respectfully, I urge you to confirm his nomination.

Thank you for considering Rich for this important position and thanks also for the good work you do on behalf of the people of our country.

Sincerely,

John Glenn

c: Senator Sherrod Brown Senator Rob Portman